


 

Subject: RE: AK's waiver extensions for July and August

Pandora,

I apologize for the delay. The State of Alaska would like to request an extension of the waivers to:
Extend certification periods without an interim report for the months of July and August 2020
Waive interviews for applications and recertifications for July and August 2020

Please let me know if you need any additional information above this written request. Thank you!

Matthew Stangley
Chief of Policy & Program Development
Division of Public Assistance
State of Alaska, Health & Social Services




